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Workshop to Share Results of Peri-Urban
Rangeland Study with Mongolian
Government

IPA hosted a workshop in coordination with the Cabinet Secretariat of the Government of
Mongolia to share interim results of the Peri-Urban Rangeland study. Daniel Rubenson
(Ryerson University) presented the findings to representatives from the Mongolian Ministry of
Food and Agriculture, the Swiss Development Cooperation, USAID, and the US Embassy. Also
in the audience were international and local rangeland researchers. Daniel also presented an
abbreviated version of the presentation at the Mongolian Rangeland Conference.
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